
GOV. MSG. NO. 5 

E X E C U T I V E  C H A M B E R S  

H O N O L U L U  

N E I L  A B E R C R O M B I E  
G O V E R N O R  

October 18,201 3 

The Honorable Donna Mercado Kim, The Honorable Joseph M. Souki, Speaker 
President 
and Members of the Senate 

Twenty-Seventh State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawaii 9681 3 

and Members of the House of 
Representatives 

Twenty-Seventh State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 431 
Honolulu, Hawaii 9681 3 

Dear President Mercado Kim, Speaker Souki, and Members of the Legislature: 

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting a copy of the State Building 
Code Council's Investigative Committee's Report on Fire Sprinkler Implementation in 
New One- and Two-Family Dwellings, as required by HR 47 HDI , Regular Session of 
201 1. In accordance with Section 93-1 6, Hawaii Revised Statutes, a copy of this report 
has been transmitted to the Legislative Reference Bureau and the report may be viewed 
electronically at http://aqs. hawaii.qov/bcc. 

Sincerely, 

NEIL ABERCROMBIE 
Governor, State of Hawaii 

Enclosures 

http://ags.hawaii.gov/bcc/

